
Hello everyone! 

In September, I traveled down to Wanaka and took images of the beautiful rural landscapes. I also 
had the opportunity of meeting four professional and locally known photographers - Martin Hill, 
Christopher David Thompson, Eric Schusser and AnneMarie Hope-Cross, and got to see how they 
operate as working artists.

This was all done through Gateway - part of my Gateway course has allowed me to open my own 
solo art exhibition! 
The name of the exhibition is Journey - to show the ending of an era forming into new beginnings 

It's going to be up for the first week of November with launching night on Wednesday 2nd 
November at XCHC cafe. It's a very warm and welcoming environment (they make really good hot 
chocolates!) 
(Note : My works are featured on their walls throughout the whole week. - day time cafe is open 
from 7:30am-3:00pm)

You are all invited - please come and see my exhibition 
Would love to see you guys there!

More details down below! :)
-Petra. 


